Any further communicatio;\‘ : NAVAL STQRE DEPARTMENT,
should be a.ddressed to— ADMIRALTY,
The Director of Stores WHITEHALL,

quoting . N.5.F.3611/52/3RECEIVED - LONDON, S.W.1.

September, .1952.

Telephone : WHItehall 9000 EXxt. ...

-1 0CTH52
Ansd...

©oocRov0cen000000000e

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter dated 8th September, 1952,

I have to inform you that the tow of R.F.A. BOXOL from Gibraltar

-~ to United Kingdom has been delayed and will now take place early
in Qetober, 1952,

2 Meanwhile, R.F.A, BOXOL has been temporarily laid up at
Gibraltar,
¢ 3. On arrival in United Kingdom it is now proposed to lay o~

the vessel up in reserve without undergoing refit or special survey,S
and no objection is seen to withdrawing the ship's classification n

forthwith, f.’\
Yours faithfully, -

s
w.@i’%}
~

DIRECTOR OF STORES, o

The Secretary,
Iloyd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street,
London, E.C, 3.
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Has a*Survey also becn held oo the Machinery of the Ship P

It so, is the Report sent now, er whea will it be seat?
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